
State of Israel

Ministry of Social Affairs & Services
Department of International Relations

Sunday, December 07, 2014
To the attention of
(Name of head of mission)
(Name of head of organisation)
Dear Sir/Madam,

Regarding: Recommendation letter for a B-1 work visa
Your application request regarding a recommendation letter for the organisation's employee (NAME OF EMPLOYEE, PASSPORT NUMBER) has been accepted and approved. Please see hereby enclosed the letter.

We would like to recommend that you schedule an appointment at the Ministry of the Interior's Population and Immigration Authority (PIA) before the due arrival of the employee to Israel, in order for him/her to receive the B-1 working visa within the legally given time frame in accordance with 'the Procedure for Processing the Entry of International Employees of Humanitarian Non-Governmental Organisations (NGO's) to the Territory of the State of Israel'.

Furthermore, it is advised to provide a copy of this approval to the employee at the moment of his entry to Israel. 

Sincerely,
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Renee Techelet, Director of the Department of International Relations
________________________________________________________________________

39 Yirmiyahu Street, Migdaley Habira, P.O. Box 1260, Jerusalem 9446724  Tel: (+972-2) 5085407; Fax: (+972-2) 5085935

E-Mail:  reneet@molsa.gov.il; ronih@molsa.gov.il; benjaminb@molsa.gov.il 
________________________________________________________________________
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